Welcome to Christ Church.

We encourage you still to wear your face covering to protect yourself and others.

Please check in using our QR code when possible.

Please consider social distancing when choosing your seat.

Keep safe and enjoy your visit.
Welcome to our worship today, we are maintaining most of the covid 19 restrictions that you are familiar with, but there are some changes, so for example you may sit were you choose, but consider allowing for some social distancing. We are also allowed to sing in church but please be aware that droplets from the mouth are a source of possible transmission, so you might feel more comfortable to wear your mask when you are close to others, and this also comes with our recommendation.

When we have a Holy Communion service, it will remain communion in one kind only `the bread` being administered in the way that you are familiar with and with encouragement to use hand sanitiser.

Thankyou.
